
 

 

 Dear praying Friends 

“Call unto me, and I will answer thee, and show thee great and mighty things, 
which thou knowest not.” Jeremiah 33:3 
Ministry:  
Greeting to you all in the name of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. We would love to thank you for 
your faithful support and prayers for our family and ministry. We are excited to report you again about 
the Lord’s ministry in Lebanon. As you know economic crisis engulfing the country continues to format 
public outrage. At least 90% of the population lives in poverty. Unemployment is very high, without 
monthly salary which affected their lives physically, emotionally, and spiritually.  
This year was very challenging but the Lord blessed us in many ways, we’ve seen many people coming 
to the Lord through this difficult time in the world through our visitation ministry. We trained young men 
for the ministry and now they are a big support for our church. They are ministering among our youth, 
leading church music and assisting in the technicalities. By the Grace of God, we will have baptism of 3 
people in September. We had our family conference last week, it was a wonderful time of fellowship, 
preaching, and studying the word of God. Three people got saved in this conference. We believe that 
God is opening new doors to reach many people in our village. I am serving as a Christian counselor in 
one of the hardest prisons in Lebanon, the Lord is using me to reach many prisoners to the gospel. 
Special thanks for the churches that supported us, the money that you sent us is being used to help 
many needy people in Lebanon (monthly boxes of food supplies, medical support, vouchers, financial 
support for the neediest people). May the Lord bless you for your love gift to our ministry because the 
Christian organization named “Merath” and “Horizan” which donate food vouchers to the needy families 
stopped supporting our ministry due to lack of fund. 
 
Family: 
Our daughters Abigail and Annabell are helping us a lot in the ministry, Abigail is playing the piano 
and now she is attending university in Mount Lebanon, majoring in Physical Education. Annabell is 
ministering in the media system and she is a sophomore at LAU in Beirut, majoring in Pre-med. My 
lovely wife Denise, she is involved in every ministry in church especially with ladies and refugees. 
 
Ministry needs: 
We are praying and seeking God regarding buying the property (over $300,000 ) because the landlord 
is increasing our lease every year, and we are planning to remodel our church building, so we need 
your support regarding this project. Thank you for your support and your prayers especially in this 
time. Please continue praying for our financial support because we lack more support. If you can help 
send your funds to our mission board. Thank you again, May the Lord bless you.  
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